
 

GOVERNMENT OF BELIZE 
MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES, PETROLEUM AND MINING 
H.M. Queen Elizabeth II Boulevard, Belmopan, Belize, C.A. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Temporary Closure of the Belize District 
Lands and Survey Office 

 
Belmopan. August 25, 2021. 

The Ministry of Natural Resources, Petroleum and Mining hereby advises the public 
that the Belize District Lands and Survey Office located at the corner of North Front 
Street and Queen Street, formerly the Paslow Building, will be temporarily closed 
on Thursday, August 26, 2021. The closure is necessary to facilitate the sanitization 
of the office due to COVID-19. 
 
The office will re-open on Friday, August 27, 2021, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., only 
for cashier services. 
 
The ministry apologizes for any inconveniences this closure may cause and thanks 
the public for its cooperation and understanding.  
 
Ends 

 

 


